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I am writing in Support of HB 1323 relating to limitations on mask wearing requirements. 
There are numerous reasons I dislike the idea of anyone wearing a mask, with the exception of 
ones in the medical field that has been in place for years. 

I dislike the fact that kids in daycare centers, and in schools and universities are being made 
and taught that wearing these “protect others” when it does not. It says it on the box. Lets quit 
scaring these kids and get them and everyone else out of masks. Everyone is responsible to protect 
themselves, not others. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

April Heinz 


